Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 9:46 AM
To: 'msutton’

Cc: Albert Simmons

Subject: RE: Former Francis Plating Site

Matt,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2586 is extended to November 12, 2014.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: msutton [mailto:msutton@thesourcegroup.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 12:01 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Albert Simmons

Subject: Former Francis Plating Site

Jerry,

This e-mail is a follow-up to my voicemail from earlier today regarding the above referenced site.
We are requesting a month extension on the report due October 8 due to numerous factors,
primarily the following:

o Took us awhile to get authorization to perform the work

o Took us awhile to identify and contact appropriate representatives from Safety Kleen to
access their wells — Have now contacted TriHydro, their consultant, and access is being
worked out

« We want to perform the sampling simultaneously so we can also use the data for gradient
calculations over larger distance.

Can you call me or Albert Simmons at (925) 951-6402, or respond via e-mail to this request.
We apologize for the delay. Hopefully it won't be too much trouble.

Regards,
Matt



Matthew C. Sutton, P.E.

Principal Engineer

The Source Group, Inc.

Environmental Engineering, Hydrogeologic & Management Services
3478 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 100

Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

Direct: 925.951.6386

Mobile: 925.207.2237

Fax: 925.944.2859

www.thesourcegroup.net

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may
also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
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Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.



